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Ref no: CIU/Reg. Office/2024/45 

Date:  October 09, 2024 

 

 

Office Notice 
 

 

In accordance with the Government Directive, Durga Puja holidays will 

begin on October 10, 2024. Therefore, the university will remain closed 

from October 10 to 14, 2024 in observance of Sharodia Durga Puja. 

 

Wishing everyone a joyful and peaceful celebration during this festive 

season! 

 

 

         
_________________ 

Anjuman Banu Lima 

Registrar 
 

 


